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Hi, 

My name is Alisha Lasch and I am responding to a complaint filed due to the PDC filings of our 

group.   

 

I took over as treasurer of this group in April 2022.  When I took over the task of PDC filing 

requirements was never mentioned to me as part of my duties.  I have no experience with PDC filings 

as the other organizations I have been involved in as a treasurer did not have this requirement.  It 

wasn't  brought to my attention until October of 2022 that I needed to be doing these filings.  I 

contacted PDC support on several occasions asking for help as I did not have access to any of the 

old filings.  We had two campaigns during this time.  April 2022 Bond and August 2022 Levy.  I 

submitted these filings on the information I had available and to the best of my knowledge.  I sent an 

email in January of this year explaining the situation and was told by Alex Wood to save the email in 

case we needed it for future use which I do have that email showing it was sent and received.  This is 

our response as to why filings were not completed within the required timeframe. 

 

I inputted deposits based off of bank statements as I did not have any copies of checks deposited for 

February of 2022 as this was before I was even on the committee as treasurer.  I will go to our bank 

to try and get copies of the checks deposited in February of 2022 so I can amend the report 

submitted.  Once I have that information, how do I submit an amended report with the donor 

information?      

 

Thank you for any help you can provide. 

 

Alisha Lasch  

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13061786161

